Item 7

PMM
DRH
1/12/22

From: Planning Public Comment

To: Arvind & Shyla Tirumalai; Planning Public Comment; Steve Le

Cc: Reena Brilliot; Lesley Xavier; Lucy Garcia

Subject: RE: Design Review of a new 120 apartment mixed-use affordable housing development at 3550 El Camino Real
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Good Morning,

Your email has been received by the Planning Division and the appropriate Planning Division staff has
been included for their review of your letter and comments. Your email will also be provided as part
of the public comment received on this item.

Thank you for taking the time to notify us of your concerns.

Regards,

Elizabeth Elliott

Community Development Department | Planning Division
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
0:408.615.2450 | D: 408.615.2474

www.SantaClaraCA.gov

From: Arvind & Shyla Tirumalai |||

Sent: Wednesday, January 12, 2022 9:34 AM

To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>

Subject: Design Review of a new 120 apartment mixed-use affordable housing development at 3550
El Camino Real

Hello Santa Clara City,

Address: Design Review of a new 120 apartment mixed-use affordable housing development at 3550
El Camino Real

Meeting body: Development Review Hearing
Date: 1/12/2022 3.00pm

A few concerns regarding this "affordable housing development"
- we find a lot of transients that come into the adjacent single family homes that border this
development

-how will the security concerns of the homeowners be addressed if there are going to be
many more people in the new housing complex?

- with so many houses in this new development, the number of cars entering and exiting Flora Vista



will cause severe congestion
- especially during the morning/evening commute hours and school drop/pickup times

- Can the entrance from Flora Vista be made a Left Turn only, just the entrance from ElCamino
is Left Turn only?

- parking on Flora Vista is already an issue with cars from Catalina Apartment already being parked
on Flora Vista

- what is being done to address this?

thanks,
-Arvind





